
	
  TES PARENT MEMO – OCTOBER, 2014 Thank you so 

much for a great start to our school year! We look forward to continuously 
working with you to provide our students with the best possible learning 
environment in a true school community. With that in mind, we would like for 
you to make a special effort to visit our school this month! October is 
Alabama’s Statewide Parent Visitation Month. This year’s theme is: Homes and 
Schools – Building Futures Together.  Please check the dates below for our 
Parent Conferences and Math Night. Of course, you are always welcome to 
eat lunch with your student or participate in activities such as field trips and 
PTO. WE WANT YOU TO BE INFORMED AND FEEL WELCOME AT TES! 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

• Friday, Oct. 3 – FALL PICTURE DAY- Students WILL be allowed to 
“Dress UP” or wear school uniform/school spirit shirts for pictures.  
Please note: ALL CHHS Homecoming Activities have been postponed. 

• Friday, Oct. 10 – Kindergarten Pumpkin Patch Field Trip 
• Monday and Tuesday, Oct. 13-14 – FALL BREAK – NO SCHOOL 
• Wednesday, Oct. 15 – PARENT CONFERENCE DAY – Kindergtarten 

dismiss @ 1:00, Grades 1-6 dismiss @ 1:30 – NO EXTENDED DAY for 
K-6  

• Thur/Fri, Oct 16-17 – PreK Pumpkin Patch trip (see your class schedule) 
• Friday, Oct. 17 – “PINK OUT “– Breast Cancer Awareness – Students 

may wear Pink Shirts to school – encouraged to wear to CHHS game 
also. 

• October 27-31 - Red Ribbon Week - BE DRUG FREE! 
• Tuesday, Oct. 28 - Math Night at TES! 6:00 p.m. More info to come – 

hope we can “count” on you to be there! 
• Friday, Oct. 31 – Third Grade Field Trip 

 

Stay Connected! Check out our website and teacher webpages 
at www.troyschools.net. You can also download our TES app!

 


